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I am completely opposed to the bill. First of all, ODOT needs to live within their 

budget and do what needs to be done to get our highways back in shape. Throwing 

more money at them will not fix the issue. Secondly, the tax burden to Oregonians is 

already ridiculous. Use the Republican plan for ODOT. Your constituents will be 

relieved.  

Do NOT push this bill through. 


